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Dear RW, 

 

I am so excited to be your very first teacher here at Pitmaston. I am looking forward to meeting you and getting to know all 

about you and your favourite things do! This week, we have enjoyed meeting you for our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions – we hope 

you have too?  

 

Each day, we will be learning through play, listening to stories, moving our bodies and talking lots. I hope you get some 

practise in of these things over the summer. I can’t wait to hear about your adventures!  

 

I will be visiting the beach with my bucket and spade, reading as often as I can and getting our classroom and learning 

spaces ready for your first days in Reception.  

 

I know all the adults are really looking forward to meeting you.  

 
Enjoy the summer, stay safe and well, 

 

Mrs Watson 

 


